
 

27th September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Re: Bridges and Ladybird Holiday Care (Users Letter of Notification) 

I am writing to inform you that we will no longer be offering Holiday Care through the school, on 

evaluation of the numbers and usage the Holiday provision is not a sustainable offer.  

As in previous communication over the last academic year, I have made it clear that I am not willing to 

use educational funding for this provision as this funding is for the sole purpose of the school in 

educating our pupils.  

I can assure you that the Bridges and Ladybirds after school care will not be affected.  The Local 

Governing Body have supported this decision in their meeting last Monday.  

I would like to thank those families that have used the provision in the past and would appreciate your 

understanding in this matter. I have been in communication with NOAs Ark (Early Years Child Care) and 

Hill View Primary (both part of the United Learning Trust) and they will be offering October provision. 

Also attached to this letter is alternative provision* that has come through to us.  

I will also be publishing this letter in the newsletter tomorrow.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Harry Paget-Wall Collins  

Head Teacher 

 

*(Please note that we do not know the provider but the leaflet covers their details and they are OFSTED 

registered) 

  

 


